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Greetings Brethren,

| hope this newsletter finds you well.

If you missed the Spaghetti Dinner, you really missed a great meal. There's always next
month.
Thank you to all the brothers and their families who came out and helped.

Sick and Distressed:

10-19-2012

Brother Carl Miller cut his arm with a chainsaw. He is out of the hospital, but is
unsure of what damage is done, he will be going to the Dr. on 10/22 to find out
more information.



If you have not done so already please check out the updated website for the
lodge:http://www.mastermason.com/westernreserve507

If you are on facebook, don't forget to "Like" the lodge page: Western Reserve Lodge
#507

You can view the lodge Calendar anytime just click here..

Election of Officers is November 2nd at our stated meeting.

November 16th Meeting we will be having a special guest speaker, this eveining we
welcome you to bring the wife and kids to hear our guest.

More information and dates will be sent with the next newsletter.

If you have the email address of a brother please send it to me at

westernreserve507@gmail.com and I'll add them to the newsletter mailing list.
Or forward them this email and they can register by clicking the link on the website.

We would like to extend an invitation to all our Brethren to attend lodge. It doesn't matter if
you have not been there for a long time or if you're not sure if you remember all the signs.
The officers and sideline brothers will help you and make you feel right at home.
Remember that feeling the night you joined, how wonderful it felt to be among your
brothers enjoying their company, come to lodge and rejuvenate that feeling, it is still there
in the lodge if you participate.

If you don't drive at night or in bad weather just send an email to the

lodge westernreserve507@gmail.com and we'll get you in touch with a brother who would
be more then happy to pick you up and return you back home.

Fraternally,
Brother Thomas Glassburner



